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Comments: I think this project will be very beneficial in the out years, allowing for sustainable habitat for the

grouse to come back to. I would also like to see this type of project move into other areas of Daniel Boone

National Forest in the Rowan/Bath county area. Without projects such as this I think we are not promoting the

hunting culture for our young people by allowing what could be great grouse habitat for my grandchildren to enjoy

for years to come.


